
BRAND RENEWAL 

Every 10 years Texas requires that brands be re-registered in the county or counties in which you 
operate. The next brand re-registration period begins August 31, 2021 and concludes February 28, 2022.  
Renewals can be done via email at clerk.info@fishercounty.org or can be done at the County Clerks’ 
Office. Please call the County Clerk's Office at 325-776-2401 if you have any questions. 


